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THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE EVERGREEN GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB 

  

The September meeting will be Wednesday, 
September 27th at 7:00 pm, via Zoom. 

 The Nominating Committee has concluded their work and recommends the following slate of 
Board Members for 2024.  
   
Nancy Light, President  
Peter Gortner, Vice President  
Marian Tillman, Recording Secretary  
Kelli Armstrong, Treasurer  
Susan Bell, Corresponding Secretary  
Amy Rosling, Board Member  
Pat Lindquist, Board Member  
Alice Brown, Board Member  
   
We would like to thank the Board for this opportunity to serve the club.  
   
The Nominating Committee  
  Deborah Blair, Chair  
  Ron Colyer  
  Trish Hughes  

The premium for the September 23rd WC/WCX is available HERE. 
 

https://users.neo.registeredsite.com/5/1/2/12029215/assets/WC_Premium_2023.pdf
https://users.neo.registeredsite.com/5/1/2/12029215/assets/WC_Premium_2023.pdf
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CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR THE 2024 SPECIALTY JUDGES 

 

The 2024 Specialty will be held June 29th and 30th at the Skagit Valley Fairgrounds in 
Mt Vernon. 
 
We need nominations for Judges who can judge Conformation, Juniors, 4 to 6 month 
puppies and nominations for Sweeps Judges.  Ideally we will be able to share judges 
with the Springers. 
 
All EGRC Members, both Voting and Non-voting, are eligible to nominate and vote for 
judges for the specialty. 
 
Please submit up to 3 judges in the two categories Conformation (to include Juniors 
and 4 to 6 month puppies) and Sweeps. 
 
Nominations will close October 14, 2023 
 
Please send your nominations and the category they are in to Trish Hughes gold-
ens@sytrel.com  
 
Thank you from your Judges Selection Committee 
 
Trish Hughes 
Amy Rosling 
Sharmin Dominke 

mailto:goldens@sytrel.com
mailto:goldens@sytrel.com


Follow us on Facebook 

Visit our web site www.egrc.org 
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Members:  If you have event information for the Events Calendar on the EGRC website, please 
send that information to Marj Deupree (marjkd@gmail.com). 

From Mike Lovlie:  Golden Trip Easy Dreamer, Easy, finished his AKC 
Championship in Roseburg, OR at 29 months and then went on to the 
GRCA National Specialty a week later and "made the cut" in the breed 
ring.  We are so proud of our boy and want to thank both his breeder 
Marcos Nikishowa for such a quality boy and Cheyenne Calvert our han-
dler for her dedication and finishing Easy and showing him flawlessly at 
the National Specialty.  

http://www.egrc.org
mailto:marjkd@gmail.com
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Continued —-> 
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Continued —-> 
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Board Members 
Nancy Light, President    425-354-3609 
  kylahgold@aol.com 
Hach Hachtel. VP   360-866-4739 
  kirosgoldens@gmail.com   
Susan Bell, Treasurer    425-318-9754 
  srbell@comcast.net 

Kelli Armstrong, Corresponding Sec. 425-275-6633  
  pkellia@gmail.com  
Marian Tillman,Recording Sec.   425-941-6341 
  marian@ridesoft.com 
Alice Brown   360-263-5030 
  Browns.Goldens@gmail.com 
Pat Lindquist   253-888-9733 
  calliopegold@comcast.net 
Peter Gortner    425-247-4469 
  pckmgortner2@hotmail.com   
   
Committee Chairs 
Programs  VACANT  
Newsletter Editor  Marj Deupree 206-201-3379 
  marjkd@gmail.com 
Puppy Referral  Stacia White  360-629-6567 
Public Education  VACANT 
Historian  VACANT 
Health Clinic  BJ Mosen  425-844-9037  
Hospitality  VACANT 
Nominating Com  Ron Colyer 
 Trish Hughes 
 Deborah Blair 
Photographer  VACANT 
Property  VACANT  
Membership  Marian Tillman 425-941-6341 
Sunshine  Suzy Miller  206-300-3821 
GRCA Columnist  Rachelle Mahoney  
   605-906-1991  
GRCA Delegate  VACANT 
Social Media  Kelli Armstrong  425-275-6633  
Web Manager Marj Deupree 206-201-3379 
Budget Committee    Susan Bell 425-318-9754  
 Kelli Armstrong 
 Linda Johnson  
Judges Selection Deb Pampiks  

   Amy Rosling  

   Trish Hughes 

Donation Comm. Stacia White  360-629-6567  

   Sandy Scudder 

   Kathy Fisk 

Audit Committee Rachelle Mahoney   

   Kelli Armstrong 

   Trish Hughes 

Rescue Committee Rachelle Mahoney 

Special Events 
2023 Agility  Nancy Light  425-354-3609  
2023 Hunt Test  Nancy Light  425-354-3609  
2023 Specialty  Shari Phillips  206-366-5596  
2023 Awards  Pat Lindquist 253-888-9733 
2023 Holiday Party VACANT  
WC/WCX Susan Bell  425-318-9754 
 Nancy Light  425-354-3609  

 
The Objectives of the Evergreen Golden Retriever Club 
 

a) To preserve the structure, soundness, 
temperament, natural abilities and personality 
of the Golden Retriever as described in the 
breed standard and to do all possible to bring 
their natural abilities and qualities to 
perfection. 

b) To urge members and breeders to accept the 
standard of the breed as approved by the AKC 
as the only standard of excellence by which 
the Golden Retriever shall be judged. 

c) To protect and advance the interest of the 
breed by encouraging sportsmanlike conduct 
at dog shows, field events, obedience trials 
and all functions and events where EGRC is 
being represented. 

d) To conduct sanctioned matches and specialty 
shows, field events, obedience trials and 
tracking under the rules of AKC and 

e) To educate members and the public in all 
aspects of owning a Golden Retriever. 

 
General Information 

 
General Meetings are usually held on the 4

th
 

Wednesday of each month at 7:00 p.m. Check the 
calendar on the web site at www.egrc.org. The Board 
of Directors usually meets once a month. Contact a 
Board member for upcoming meeting dates. Members 
wishing to attend must call the President to state their 
business. 
 
Application for Membership: Prospective members 
must attend either one or two meetings or functions 
before application of intent to join is accepted. 
Application forms may be obtained from Board 
members, the Membership Chair, or from the web site. 
 
Change of Address. If you have moved, changed 
your phone number or your e-mail address, please e-
mail our Membership Chair, Marian Tillman,  
marian@ridesoft.com, with this change. This is the 
only way we will be able to keep our membership rosters 
up to date. 
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